
02 Sep 06: Welcome  
 
Check out the Guest Book! "teander" reports flying recon over the LZ for Roundup R2K6 - 
translation: six is lollygag'n around Pigeon Forge again. Also in the Guest Book, after lots of 
attempts over several years, Al Iller has found George Kyle, Outlaw 15's AC and the 
Company's primary Instructor Pilot. George promises to drop in to Pigeon Forge - 
autorotating no doubt! Let's hope he hasn't lost his touch - I don't want to spend my weekend 
doing a hard landing inspection. What are your plans for Pigeon Forge, who all are you 
bringing - be advised - do not forget your membership card - that could cost you big bucks! 
Send a note to the Guest Book and let's get some dialog going! 
 
Membership reminder - annual dues are due in January. If your name has not been added to 
the Membership page since the first of the year, then you have most likely overlooked your 
dues payment. Chuck is looking for your check. Thanks to all those who ponied up in the past 
few weeks. 


